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Mail-in voting has been a perfectly easy and successful policy in Oregon for decades. 

It is PROVEN to be fair, correct, and easily maintained. There is no reason in the 

world to change that policy -- except as a means to discredit and falsify voting results.  

Please vote to reject this bill -- and ensure that mail-in voting continues to be the 

honest and correct way in Oregon. 


